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Something Special 

 

 
Thank you all so much for those who took part in today’s 
yellow/spotty/pajama day for Children In Need. A total of 
£17 was raised. The children decorated their own spotty 
biscuits and learnt what Children In Need is all about. For 
more information about Children In Need please visit:  
http://www.bbc.co.uk/corporate2/childreninneed 

 

 
Stella took individual photos of the children on Wednesday, they will 
be sent out to you via Brambles. 
Stella is planning to hold a family photo morning during the morning 
of Friday 29th March.  Please speak to Sallie if you would like to book a 
session as spaces are limited.  Unfortunately this is only open for 
those with Brambles aged children and younger as we are unable to 
collect older children and take them out of their lessons.  
Alternatively you can book a photography sessions with Stella yourself 
if you have school aged children. Stella Hensley, Figment 
Photography. www.stellafigmentphotography.co.uk 

 
 
 

 

   

This Week’s Learning 
This week we have learnt about the role of the police 
officer.  Unfortunately the police were unable to visit on 
the day we had planned.  We learnt that the police do not 
just catch baddies, they also help us. 

Carpet Time 

Stories:  What the ladybird heard – Julia 
Donaldson 
PC Polly – Ladybird books 

 
Song:  The police song 
 
Rhyme: I’m a police officer  

 

 

 

Parents are reminded that the car parks are for 
staff only.  Please be mindful of parking around the 
school site, do not block residents’ driveways or 
park on double yellow lines.  Parking in the lay-by 
outside of Brambles is not permitted between 8.30-
9.20am and 2.45-3.45pm. 
 
The Hare on the Green have kindly offered their car 
park and you can always pop in for a takeaway 
tea/coffee after dropping off your child. 

Brambles dress up as a real hero day 
Friday 7th December 

In return for reindeer food donations for the PTA 
Christmas Fair.  Reindeer food donations can be 

brought in from Monday 26th November. 
PTA Christmas Fair 

Friday 7th December 3-5pm 
Brambles Winter Assembly 

Friday 14th December 11.00-12.30pm 
 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 

Brambles do receive commission 

from all photo sales and this will be 

put towards a new climbing frame 

set to support the children’s 

physical development.  
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